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3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Cathedral Square Light Vehicle Ban 
 
 Penny Clark and Tim Nicholls (representing hotel owners in the Square) will make submissions in 

support of the Notice of Motion submitted to the present meeting regarding the revocation of the 
previous resolution adopted by the Council in respect of the proposed light vehicle ban in Cathedral 
Square, and seeking the adoption of a bylaw amendment to impose such a ban. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


